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Please don't take away our right to vote by mail. It is so much more accessible than 

going to a polling place and standing in line for a long time.  I speak for myself and a 

couple of hundred other seniors who live in this facility.  Voting by mail gives us time 

to read through the materials we receive and then mail our ballots right from our 

building.  It's a far better system, and it is cost effective,  too.  I oppose the change. 


